
Outlook

Request #2187792: How would you rate the support you received?

From TN Department of Commerce & Insurance <support@tdcihelp.zendesk.com>
Date Fri 3/7/2025 5:02 AM
To Colin Brehm <cbrehm@ncra.org>

##- Please type your reply above this line -##

 

Hello Colin Brehm,

We hope that Dana was able to answer your questions. If not, just reply to this email, and we will be glad to
assist you!

We'd love to hear what you think about your interaction with Dana. Please rate your positive experience
below:

https://support.commerce.tn.gov/requests/2187792/satisfaction/new/pqa28egLjnAnZcHMA5cMJUlTn?
locale=1

PLEASE NOTE: **The survey is your based upon the customer service interaction with Dana. If you have
concerns with the information you were provided, please leave that feedback in the comments section.**

Here's a reminder of what your ticket was about:

Roxana Gumucio (The TN Department of Commerce and Insurance)
Mar 6, 2025, 3:18 PM CST

Good afternoon Colin Brehm,

 

I believe the bill you are referring to proposes to make the program an Assistant Commission

run profession similar to many others under the regulatory boards within Commerce and

Insurance. It does not eliminate the licensing requirements. It does not change the any other

laws and/or rules other than making it an Assistant Commissioner run board.  

 

Thank you for reaching the board and take care. 

Christine

Marotteck (The TN Department of Commerce and Insurance)

https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https://support.commerce.tn.gov/requests/2187792/satisfaction/new/pqa28egLjnAnZcHMA5cMJUlTn?locale=1___.YXAzOm5jcmExOmE6bzoxMWUyZmY3YzNkNmY5MDVhNGU3MjIxZWU0OWM5OGYxMDo3OjhhMDY6OWM0YmU5NGU2ZWZkNDMxMjUwM2ExMjIzNWU5NGJmMjY5YzgwMDBkYTFhZjI2MWNhMzA4YTg3YjAwNmRmNTAwODpoOlQ6Rg
https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https://support.commerce.tn.gov/requests/2187792/satisfaction/new/pqa28egLjnAnZcHMA5cMJUlTn?locale=1___.YXAzOm5jcmExOmE6bzoxMWUyZmY3YzNkNmY5MDVhNGU3MjIxZWU0OWM5OGYxMDo3OjhhMDY6OWM0YmU5NGU2ZWZkNDMxMjUwM2ExMjIzNWU5NGJmMjY5YzgwMDBkYTFhZjI2MWNhMzA4YTg3YjAwNmRmNTAwODpoOlQ6Rg


Mar 5, 2025, 10:30 AM CST

Hello!

 

Thanks for contacting the Tennessee Department of Commerce and Insurance. We appreciate

the opportunity to assist you! Your correspondence has been received and will be forwarded to a

specialist for review and follow-up.

 

Have a great day!

Chrissy Marotteck | Executive Director

Centralized Complaints and Customer Service Center

Davy Crockett Tower, 10th Floor

500 James Robertson Parkway, Nashville, TN 37243

Colin Brehm

Mar 3, 2025, 5:40 PM CST

To whom it may concern:

I am writing in response to a member claiming that Tennessee is moving to end the licensure of

court reporters in the state by moving it from being a licensure board to being under the control

of the commerce and insurance director, or a designee as seen fit. Can this be confirmed or

further context provided?

Thank you.

Colin Brehm

State Government Relations Manager

National Court Reporters Association

Thank you for contacting the Department of Commerce and Insurance.
Have a great day!
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